
EDGAINEY 

MAYOR 

CITY OF PITTSBURGH 

KIMBERLY LIUCAS 

DIRECTOR 

DEPARTMENT OF MOBILITY & INFRASTRUCTURE 

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 

President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

January 23rd, 2022 

RE: 28th Street Bridge - Norfolk Southern 

Reimbursement Agreement 

Dear Members of City Council: 

Attached is a proposed Resolution providing for a Reimbursement Agreement or Agreements with 
the Norfolk Southern Railway Company for costs associated with the Preliminary Engineering phase of 
the 28th Street Bridge Project; providing for the payment of the costs thereof, not to exceed Thirty One 
Thousand Two Hundred and Sixty Three Dollars ($31,263.00). 

Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 

KL/JS/sy 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Lucas (Jan 23, 202316:43 EST) 

Kimberly Lucas 
Director 
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